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June 18, 1980

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Directorate of Regulatory Operations
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Attention: Mr. Walter G. Martin, Chief
Safeguards Branch

Subject: Docket 70-1100
License SNM-1067
Inspection 70-1100/80-04

Gentlemen:

This will acknowledge the June 9,1980 receipt of your June 4,1980 letter
concerning the subject inspection.

A management review and audit of the Measurement Control Plan has been scheduled
to be initiated on or about July 15, 1980. It is anticipated that the final
written report prepared by the auditors should be provided to management within
the 60 day calendar requirement established by USNRC, Subsequent measurement
review and audits will be scheduled during the first half of subsequent calendar
years in order that one calendar year interval will not be exceeded.

Replicate data for the Davis Gray (British) analysis for the material balance
period ending February 21, 1980 requested in your June 4, 1980 letter is enclosed.

Very truly yours,

H. V. Lichtenberger
Vice President - Nuclear Fuel
Nuclear Power Systems Divis. ion
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